
From: Wendy Trevor-roberts  
Sent: 08 August 2023 10:00 
To: Planning 
Cc: Save Museum Street 
Subject: Planning Application and Listed Building Approval  
 
Dear  Camden Planning Department 
 
OBJECTION 
References: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
I write to object most strongly to the upcoming proposal which i consider to be 
entirely wrong for Bloomsbury and the community. 
 
 Wrong for everyone who values history and heritage, wrong for the tourists 
and visitors. 
 
More importantly, It is bad for the climate and health and well-being of our 
children.  
 
It is wrong for London and I urge planners and politicians to rethink the 
scheme as it is. 
 
PLEASE RE-THINK. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
C. Trevor-Roberts 
 
 


